
http://www.schoolbusfleet.com/news/715457/driver-hailed-for-evacuating-students-from-school-bus-fire
http://www.schoolbusfleet.com/article/612436/never-forget-the-danger-of-leaving-a-child-behind




[bookmark: _GoBack]Stay out of the Danger Zone. Be visible to the bus operator.

At the end of the day, please wait in the Safety Zone until the bus drives away. It is important for the bus operator to know where all the students who got off the bus are. [image: ]

Did you know that there is an area all around a school bus called the Danger Zone? It is this space where it might be difficult for the bus operator to have a clear view of anyone standing too close to the bus. Children need to stay outside the danger zone to be safe. They should take 5 GIANT steps after stepping off of the bus and wait in the Safety Zone until the bus drives away. The bus operator can be sure that all of the students are safe and not near the wheels of the bus.



If you have any questions and concerns please do not hesitate to contact our 

Safety & Compliance Coordinator, Christine Hogan at 780-417-8262.
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